St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“We can do hard things.”
March 14, 2024
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Easter break is fast approaching, and with that hopefully warmer weather with the first day of spring next week.

e Mar. 15 - Stations of the Cross Grades 3-8

e Mar. 16 - Polish Platter Fundraiser 4:00-7:00

e Mar, 18 - St. Patrick's Dress Down Day $3.00

e Mar. 20 - Spring Pictures

e Mar. 21 - 7" Grade Snack Sale

e Mar. 25 - Wacky Science Program

e Mar. 26 - Sport's Day 9:30/wear gym uniforms

e Mar. 27 - 9:00 AM Mass/Bunny Breakfast/11:50 AM dismissal with NO AFTERCARE
e Mar. 28-April 7 - Easter Break/Classes resume April 8

Thank you to everyone that participated in our annual Read-A-Thon. Since donations are being accepted until
March 20 online, we will announce the winners before Easter. So far, we have raised over $12,000.00 as a school!

Finally, Lenten mite boxes are due back on March 18. Thank you to everyone who gives extra during the season of
Lent. It is Bishop's wish that the MCA be at the forefront of our almsgiving during Lent and all throughout the
school year. Christian service is such a big part of who we are as a Catholic school community. The families of St.

Stanislaus Kostka School are always so generous and empathetic to the needs of others. Thank you!

Warmest Regards,

Jari Hoddeor

Principal
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